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Dear Mr Hardwick 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 7 March 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Environment Information Regulations 2004.   
 
You asked for a full copy of the Development and Infrastructure Funding Study (DIF) for the 
Isle of Dogs and South Poplar Opportunity Area Planning Framework. The GLA does not hold a 
full copy of the study because this has not yet been completed / finalised.  
 
The original timeframe for completion and publication was summer 2017 and apologise for the 
delay. We anticipate that once the study is finalised we will be publishing late spring 2018. In 
the meantime, if you require any further information, please visit;  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/implementing-london-plan/opportunity-
areas/opportunity-areas/isle-dogs-and-south 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA070318-5916 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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